
Coffee w/Admin 
Ms. Luce and  Mrs. Welsh 



1. Dual Language Immersion has expanded to all grade 
levels.

2. We have a full time AIG teacher that works with 4th 
and 5th grade students in reading and math.

3. Deputy Russell is our full time SRO.  
4. MVES met expected growth for the 2022-2023 school 

year. 
5. We met growth in Reading.
6. 5th grade science proficiency is 81.2%

Celebrations 



Mission: Develop lifelong learners to have the necessary skills to achieve their 

highest potential through various educational opportunities. These opportunities 

include DLI, AVID, Portrait of a Graduate, and Beta Club. 

Vision: We are “Today’s Learners, Tomorrow’s Leaders”

Our vision is to prepare all students for their future success by instilling them to be 

effective communicators, resilient problem solvers, key contributors, skilled 

collaborators, and innovative leaders while also focusing on the core AVID values 

of collaboration, trust, integrity and respect. Students will have success for today 

and will be prepared for tomorrow. 

Mission and Vision 



ABOUT MVES 

04 -4 Houses, 1 Family
-House Points 

Ron Clark House System 

05
-Academics/Community Service
-4th and 5th grade students 

National Beta 
Club

01
-District Initiative
-Five Attributes
-Digital Portfolio 

Portrait of a 
Graduate

02 -WICOR
-Avid Wall
-Avid Binders 

AVID

03
-50/50 Model 
-K-5

Dual Language 
Immersion  



Academic Goals 

Math 
Increase overall 

reading proficiency 
to 50% 

Reading 
Increase overall 

math proficiency to 
75%

Science
Increase overall 

science proficiency 
to 85%



Upcoming Dates 

9/21-Curriculum 
Night (5-7pm)

9/21-Boosterthon 
Fundraiser Ends

9/27-Site Base 
Meeting (2:30)

10/12-Terrific Kid 
Breakfast 

10/16- Required 
Work Day 

Teacher Conferences

10/23-PTA Buddy 
Beads Fundraiser

September October

11/8-Snacks 
w/Admin

11/9- Student 
Assembly Awards 

11/14- AVID 
Showcase 

(8:30-10:00)

November



1. Sunday Connect-Ed Message 
2. Sunday Beaver Blast
3. Newsletters 
4. Facebook and Twitter for upcoming 

events and announcements. 

Communication 



Thank  you for your continued support!

Save the date for November 8th! 


